
Cubley Parish Council
Minutes of the Annual Parish Council Meeting

Held on Monday June 1st 2015
At Mary Clowes Hall

Attendance

In attendance were David Goodier (Chair), Paul Hopewell (Vice Chair), Andy Cox, Anne Bradley-
Seddon and Kim Panton (Parish Clerk).

Minutes of the last meeting

Minutes from the previous council meeting held on March 9th 2015 were accepted.

Election of Chariman and Vice-Chairman and Co-option of Councillors
Anne Bradley-Seddon and Kevin Jones were co-opted to serve as parish councillors, having 

volunteered at the parish meeting.  David Goodier was elected Chairman of the council and Paul 
Hopewell was elected Vice-Chairman.

Finance
1. The clerk presented the annual accounts, which were agreed and will be submitted for audit.
2. Renewal of the council’s insurance was agreed, as was payment of the annual premium of 

£144.59 (chq 000167).

Wind Turbine

The council confirmed the actions regarding the wind turbine that had been discussed at the 
Annual Parish Meeting.

Matters Arising

The council confirmed that they did not wish to make use of the Rights of Way Minor Maintenance 
funding.  The clerk advised the council of the ongoing Derbyshire Minerals Local Plan consultation.

Correspondence
No items of note. 

AOB 

The date of the next meeting is TBC. 

Kim Panton 
Parish Clerk


